
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: March 17, 2014 Bulletin #: P-04-14 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: INCREASES TO THE CMAS DOLLAR THRESHOLD 

This Broadcast Bulletin announces that effective immediately and until further notice, 
requests for increases to the dollar thresholds for California Multiple Award Schedule 
(CMAS) acquisitions will not be accepted. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
  

The Purchasing Authority Unit 
PAMS@dgs.ca.gov 
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